
Vivli and RDCA-DAP: Data Platform Partnerships to Promote
Rare Disease Data Sharing

This webinar presentation will be held by C-Path collaborator Julie Wood, Chief Operating Officer at Vivli.
Julie will discuss the activities of Vivli, an independent, nonprofit organization that has developed a global
data-sharing and analytics platform. She will also discuss how the Vivli and RDCA-DAP teams are
collaborating to promote data sharing in rare diseases. Our panelists from Vivli and C-Path will follow the
presentation with a broad discussion on how to approach platform to platform collaborations and facilitate
data sharing, including a live Q&A. You can view the recording below:


